
Reminder: Performance Tested Comfort Systems sun setting 

BPA’s Performance Tested Comfort Systems, or PTCS, will be sun setting September 30, 2023, coinciding with the 
end of the current rate period. A formal IM Change Notice announcement was posted April 1, 2023. Projects 
must be fully completed, entered into the PTCS Registry and “BPA-approved” by 9/30/23 to be eligible for PTCS 
incentives (no exceptions – we strongly recommend getting all projects into the system by 9/23/23). Utilities will 
have their usual 6 months to invoice BPA.  

In its 25 year history, the PTCS program has certified hundreds of thousands of Heat Pump installations, trained 
thousands of contractors and significantly transformed the residential heat pump market in the Pacific Northwest 
successfully leveraging this energy savings HVAC technology. This is not the end of BPA’s heat pump program, it is a 
turning point needed to address new and evolving market needs and trends. Heat pumps will continue to be an 
integral part of BPA’s strategy in the region to meet aggressive climate and energy policy goals.

For more information, please refer to the FAQ document and stay tuned for additional announcements.  

https://www.bpa.gov/-/media/Aep/energy-efficiency/announcements/PTCS-FAQ-013123.pdf



